

Friday 22nd May 2020

Dear Families,

We hope that you are all safe and managing well in these challenging times.

We are the Parent Governors for Duke's Aldridge Academy's Local Governing Committee and wanted to write to you at the end of this half term to thank you for your support during this unprecedented time and to let you know of some developments we have been working on as part of the PTA.

Due to the unforeseen circumstances, we have been unable to hold any PTA meetings for a while, for which we apologise. However, we would like to invite you all to attend a virtual meeting taking place on 10th June and will be putting information on the website after half term with all the details you need.

We have also set up a dedicated email address which you can use to contact us and share any thoughts or comments you may have. The email address is clerk@dukesacademy.org.uk. Please feel free to contact us should you need to.

We would like to thank you for all you are doing to support your children and the school, we know that this can be challenging at times. Please continue to ensure your children are accessing the online teaching if they are in Years 9 and 10 and completing the workbooks and work set for Years 7 and 8.

Please remember that your child's teachers or Achievement Coordinator can be contacted via their email address if you have any questions or need some support.

Please check the school's website as this is updated regularly. Text messages are sent out to parents, if you have not been receiving them, contact the school to ensure they have your up to date contact details.

Finally, we would like to give a huge thank you to the senior leadership team, staff who have been coming into school and working from home for their commitment and dedication to the school community.

Signed by



Sarah Davies; Clerk to Local Governing Committee on behalf of Amina Ishaq-Khan and Hana Said; Parent Governors



























